
PLEASE REMEMBER TO COMPLETE 

REQUIRED 

TESTS AND REPORTS FOR AIR COMPLIANCE 

• All facilities are required to conduct compliance testing on 
regulated emission units and/or prepare compliance 
reports and submit the results to the Florida Department of 
Environmental Protection, and in some cases, to the federal 
Environmental Protection Agency.

• In many cases there are required forms and deadlines.

• Some of these are stated within the facility permit, and 
some are stipulated within applicable rules.

• If you have questions, contact DEP’s Northeast District Air 
Compliance Program at 904-256-1700 or email
Christopher.Kirts@Dep.State.Fl.US 

Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
Northeast District 

8800 Baymeadows Way West, Suite 100 
Jacksonville, Florida 32256 

Phone: (904) 256-1700 
http://www.dep.state.fl.us/air/Default.htm 


